Valley Community Church
COVID-19 Response Directives

In light of current health circumstances, Valley Community Church of Rocky Ford, CO has adopted the following health directives to ensure the safety of our congregation, members, and guests. These directives are a guideline for ensuring the health and safety, as well as the needed personal interaction, of our congregation. Following these directives will help to ensure our ability to have some personal interaction while still following the recommendations of the State of Colorado.

1. Attendees should maintain a safe distance of at least six (6) feet from non-family members while attending services.
2. During drive-in services, attendees should park their vehicles at least six (6) feet apart and limit interaction between families before, during, and after the service. Those attendees wishing to exit their vehicles and sit on tailgates and in lawn chairs are encouraged to maintain safe distances.
3. Families attending the service are encouraged to avoid physical interaction with other families in order to avoid any potential spread of illness. 
4. Anyone needing to use restroom facilities during the service will enter the church through the North church doors where a volunteer will have them sanitize their hands prior to entering the church. Valley Community Church encourages anyone using the restroom to wear a mask.
5. Volunteers from the church membership will regulate the use of restroom facilities to one (1) person at a time and will sanitize and wipe down commonly touched surfaces in order to mitigate the spread of germs. 

Valley Community Church wants to continue to meet in person and thanks you for your adherence to these directives! We ask that you respect the directives and help us to be able to continue with our meetings. 

Thank you,
Valley Community Church
